7 QUINCY
PUBLIC

SCHOOLS

Registration for Fall is OPEN
Please read for IMPORTANT updates on Fall 2018 registration!

Skyward Family Access:

If your child(ren) is registering for kindergarten through 5th grade:

From June 10, 2018 through August 1, 2018, please contact Cara Bell at (217) 228-7175 or BELLCA@qps.org for
assistance with the following registration issues:

e You are new to QPS and need to enroll a K-5 student

e Your student is currently enrolled in QPS and you are in need of Skyward username/password infor-
mation

e General questions related to Skyward and registration
¢ You have moved to a new school district and need to withdraw from QPS

If your student will attend 6th through 12th grades:
e Quincy Junior High (grades 6-8): Contact Debby Cashman at (217) 222-3073

e Quincy High School (grades 9-12): Contact Julie Bocke at (217) 224-3770

Important reminders:

Skyward portal is open for parents/guardians of CURRENT students to register their child(ren) for the 2018-2019
school year. Current families are urged to register online as soon as possible.

** Please note that while you may complete your registration, you will not be able to pay book fees until 30 days
prior to the start of the school year. All fees will be assessed and available for online payment by August 1, 2018.
You will receive notification via Skylert when fees have been assessed and billed to your student’s account.

** The Free and Reduced Lunch Form will also be available in Skyward 30 days prior to the start of the school
year and should be completed as early as possible for the proper assessment of book and lunch fees.
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